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Sadly, I must report what has been, almost certainly, the least onerous season 

for a free-flight comp sec in the history of the East Anglian Area. 

 

Pre Covid 19 lock-down, the two scheduled Area Events at Sculthorpe were 

blighted by strong winds and rain such that only one individual was sufficiently 

brave/foolish to put models in the air. 

 

In mid-summer we were able to host two purely trimming events in lieu of 

actual contests. These attracted a respectable attendance including sports flyers 

and, on one day, the model rocketry fraternity - all present seemingly enjoying 

the opportunity to get out and fly and (distantly) socialise. 

 

That unfortunately was 'it' for now and for the foreseeable future. 

 


